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BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 

A technology taskforce has been developed.  The goal of the taskforce is to provide the 
seamless deployment of 1:1 computers to students.  Additionally, the taskforce is 
continuing to refine the skills needed by teachers to utilize this resource to its full 
potential.  An overview of the work that is being conducted by the taskforce is being 
presented by Dr. Samantha Hall, Taskforce Chair. 
  

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

This is a presentation item and comes with no administrative recommendation. 


